
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Randolph Community Band 

PO Box 970 ⚫ Randolph, MA 02368 ⚫   

www.randolphcommunityband.com 

randolphcommunityband@gmail.com 

Dear Supporter of the Arts, 

 

The Randolph Community Band is a 501(c)3 non-profit, community arts organization based in Randolph, 

MA. The ensemble offers musical performance opportunities to local citizens and students living in 

Southeastern Massachusetts. It is the goal of the Randolph Community Band to promote artistic excellence 

on the South Shore of Massachusetts. The group consistently performs literature written for wind band and 

has quickly become a beacon for the arts in Massachusetts.  

 

The Randolph Community Band (RCB) is preparing for the 2022 Dinner concert, Divas! to be held on 

Saturday, April 2nd at Lombardo’s in Randolph, MA. Based on the ensemble’s strong belief of giving back 

to the community, funds raised from this concert will be used to cover overhead costs of the free concerts 

within and around communities on the South Shore provided over the calendar year.  

 

The Randolph Community Band needs your help! RCB will be holding a silent auction during the 

Dinner concert. The community band is currently soliciting local business, families, and friends to donate 

items to be featured in the silent auction. The funds raised from the silent auction will be used to fund 

additional free community concerts, fund scholarships for local music students, and purchase music.  

 

Thank you for your time and I hope you will strongly consider donating to support our organization. I also 

invite you to join the Randolph Community Band at any of our concerts, held throughout the year.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Sarah Littmann 

Executive Vice President 

Randolph Community Band 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.randolphcommunityband.com/

